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Tonbridge & Malling Police 
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Burham & Wouldham                                                      October 2021 

Contacts  
csu.tonbridge.and.malling@kent.police.uk  Contact your local team 
https://www.kent.police.uk/  Report online, check statistics, information on your area. 
https://www.crashmap.co.uk/  Road Safety Information 

Information provided by: ****PCSO Samir PATANGWA 61788**** Community Safety Unit 

Crime Series or Crimes of Note 

 
5th of October 
Pilgrims Way – Obstruction 
Report of vehicles that has been abandoned on the road since last night and surrounded by beer 
bottles.  
 
7th of October 
Wouldham Road – Obstruction 
Vehicle on double yellows causing obstruction. 
 
16th of October 
Grey Stone Square- Suspicious event 
Informant reporting of a silver van parked outside their property. Male in the cab of the van leaning 
against it, possibly under the influence. 

Anti-social behaviour and other incidents of note: 

 
11th of October 
Rochester Road- Traffic Hazard  
South East Water dug up part of the road and left cones out to highlight the hazard but someone has 
removed all the cones. Informant is concerned someone might not see the holes and hit it.  
 
17th of October 
Tram Way- Obstruction 
Ongoing issue with cars parked on the road, across a junction, blocking the road. 
 
18th of October 
Rochester Road – Nuisance Vehicle 
Report of 2 individuals riding motorbikes without number plates, up and down, by-ways and along 
foot paths. 
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Crime Prevention Information: 

 

• As summer comes to an end, the number of shed break-ins can increase.  Items such 

as lawnmowers, bicycles, golf clubs, fishing tackle and power tools can all be kept 

insecurely in sheds and these can all be easy pickings for thieves to target. 

• The tips below can help to prevent you from becoming a victim of this crime. 

• Install a shed alarm, with a notice displayed to warn thieves that it is not worth the 
effort of breaking in. The alarms are easy to install and can be purchased at most DIY 
stores. 

• Make sure the door is always securely locked. 
• Ensure all valuable property is marked with your postcode. Post coding property 

makes your belongings very unattractive to a thief by making items easily identifiable 
and difficult to sell. 

• Lock up pedal cycles. Use bike locks and chain them inside to other large items or to 
the shed. 

• Keep a record of the make, model and ID numbers of bicycles and all other equipment 
and take photographs of unusual items. 

• Check your household insurance policy to ensure that the value of things stored inside 
is covered by your contents' policy. 

• Please make all reports of ASB via 101, the online reporting form or 999 in an 

emergency. 

• The Community Support Unit can gain a better picture where reports have an official 

reference number so we can collate data effectively. 
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